
LGD 41 Mochdre with Penstrowed Community Council 

 
 

 

Dear Bethan, 
 
With regard to the above Bill, I have been instructed to write to you by the Council. 
Rather than respond to the questionnaire (as it feels such questions were answered 
adequately during the consultation period) it wishes to express its concern about the 
proposed expenditure on a Commission which it feels is unnecessary and a total 
waste of money which could be better spent elsewhere. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Kath Wigley 

 
Clerk to Mochdre with Penstrowed Community Council 
 

 


